
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please continue to keep our consistory in your prayers as we make  
decisions regarding the re-opening of our church. 
 
Praise God that Hannah Schreiner does not need to have surgery on her 
broken arm.  Please pray that she will only need to be in a cast for the 
next 3 weeks. 
 
Steph Beck has been having headaches ever since she had a concussion 
a few months ago.  Please pray that the neurologist can figure out what 
is wrong so Steph can get back to work very soon. 
 
Please pray for Phil Carroll’s sister Janet who has been in Southwest 
hospital for a while with sepsis.  Please pray for a full recovery.   
 
Wendell Blauser will be having knee replacement surgery on June 
17th.  Please pray for a successful surgery with no complications and a 
quick recovery. 
 
Please keep the Zapotechnes and Margaret’s sister Anne in your  
prayers. Her husband John passed away at home this week after  
suffering 3 strokes since October. Margaret is heartbroken and cannot 
go home to England to offer comfort and pay tribute to a man she has 
known since she was 12 years old. 
 
 
Continue faithful in prayer for those with ongoing health concerns:  
Rhonda Blauser, Biagio Boytim, Marie Buser, Cora Carroll, Bob 
Cooperrider, Rick Demeter, Nancy & Bob Hanwell, Rose Murray,  
Eileen Raich, Gini Reinke, Kathy Rogoff, Margaret Zapotechne &  
Steve Zapotechne. Continue to pray for our military personnel. 
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Where the love of Jesus is transforming lives…. 



Welcome to Worship! 
Order of Worship 

*Heart Preparation  

*Time of Praise 

*Recite catechism/ confession/ creed 

*Prayer 

*Message 

*Announcements/Prayer Concerns/ Congregational Prayer (giving of our 
offerings)  

*Time of Praise 

*Doxology/ Benediction/ The Lord’s Blessing 

Next week is Pentecost and we will be celebrating the 

Sacrament of Holy Communion.  Communion will be 

available here at the drive in service.  

If you plan to watch from home, please come pick up 

communion elements during the week Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday or 

Friday between 10-3pm. Thank you! 

REACT Student Ministries.... 
For Sunday, May 24th 
 
If you have any questions about how the 
youth are connecting for Sunday school, 
please contact David at  
David@b-r-c.org or 440-537-5626 

Heidelberg Catechism 
 
Question 90. What is the coming-to-life of the new self? 
 
Answer. It is wholehearted joy in God through Christ and a delight to do 
every kind of good as God wants us to. 

 

Our offering for 5/17/20 was $6,876.93 towards the annual budget.  The 

month-to-date total offering is $23,151.19. Monthly budget-to-date is 

$24,807.69. 
 

**If you would like to drop off your offering, you can stop by the church 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, or Friday between 10am-3pm. 

 
We will have our time of virtual  
prayer together again this  
Wednesday at 6:30pm 
 
All are welcome to join us in Google Meet! 

 
Do you need a mask? Now that more things are 
opening up, you may find that you are in need of 
one. We have a supply at the church made by  
Candice Lenart. Please reach out to us at church f 
you need any. 

Next Sunday we will be having a drive-in 
church service!  This way we will be able 
to worship “together” but also from the 
safety of our own cars. The worship ser-
vice will still be online for those of you not 
comfortable with coming to the church 
yet.   
We will be celebrating communion at this 
service as well so if you are not planning 

on coming please plan on coming up to church during the week to pick 
up your communion elements.  We hope to see you next week! 


